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  Letter dated 11 April 2016 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General  
 

 

 I have the honour to transmit herewith the text of a letter dated 11 April 2016 

from me to the Deputy Chairman of the African Union Commission, Era stus 

Mwencha (see annex).  

 I would be most grateful if the present letter and its annex could be circulated 

as a document of the Security Council.  

 

 

(Signed) Liu Jieyi  

President of the Security Council  
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Annex  
 

  Letter dated 11 April 2016 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Deputy Chairman of the 

African Union Commission  
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 8 February 2016 has 

been brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council. The members 

of the Council have agreed to meet with the African Union Open-ended Ministerial 

Committee of Ministers for Foreign Affairs.  

 I should be grateful if you could provide the name of and contact details for a 

point of contact who would liaise with the Security Council Affairs Division 

regarding the date of the meeting.  

 

 

 (Signed) Liu Jieyi  

President of the Security Council  

 

 


